
Three Ministers from Isiolo County Government visited the Department of Urban 

and Regional Planning to explore possibilities for collaboration between the Isiolo 

County Government and the University of Nairobi in the fields of Spatial Planning. 

The Isiolo County Government desires and is committed to providing her citizens 

and investors will well planned and serviced residential areas, business, industrial 

and institution premises as well as recreational areas befitting a national resort 

and services hub for Northern Kenya. 

The University of Nairobi is host to the first Planning School in the East African 

region that for a long time trained planners for the public and private sectors as 

wes as the NGO world. 

When the collaboration is in  place, Isiolo County Government will be able to tap 

into skills and expertise from the University of Nairobi.  While the University of 

Nairobi will be able to ttrain spatial planners based on Isiolo County. 
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